
Board of Supervisors Minutes 

April 4, 2022 

 

The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 9:30 a.m. April 4, 2022.  Present: 1st District 

Supervisor, Larry Vest; 2nd District Supervisor, Bill Faircloth and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan 

Anderson.  

 

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to approve the minutes of the March 28th regular meeting 

and the March 29 special meeting.   All voted aye.  Motion carried 

 

The Board met with Lyle Brehm, Tama County Engineer, to get a road projects report.   

 

Joanne Husak, Economic Development, was present to ask the Board to approve/certify the Local 

Government Report their office has prepared.  This has to do with historic preservation in the 

County.  Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve/certify the Local Government Annual 

Report as presented by the Tama County Economic Development Office.  All voted aye.  Motion 

carried. 

 

The Supervisors have received notice from the DNR that they have received a construction permit 

application for a hog confinement in Section 23 of Howard Township for Associate Farms, LLC.  

Motion by Vest, Seconded by Faircloth to acknowledge the receipt of a construction permit 

application for a hog confinement in Section 23 of Howard Township.  The construction permit 

application can be examined by the public at the Office of Tama County Auditor, 104 W. State St., 

Toledo, Iowa, during regular office hours 8:00 - 4:30 M-F.  The Board of Supervisors will evaluate 

the application and submit a recommendation to the Iowa Dept. of Natural Resources by May 1, 

2022.  Written comments may be filed with the County Auditor's Office until 4 pm on April 

25, 2022. 

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve the claims for payment as presented.  All voted 

aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Anderson adjourned the meeting at 9:47 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


